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Progress N

» Registration is open
» Website development continues

> Paper submissions open
- Reviewers being signed up this week

» Still working on space allocation
- Reception on Thursday eve for YP/WIE/LM is being planned
- Met with Embassy staff on August 19. RSAC walkthrough 20 September
- Space planning meeting on 21 September

» Thursday Industry Day (name TBD) being planned
- Need chairs, presenters, SPONSORS (“Patrons”)
» Next team meeting October 16 8PM EDT via WebEx
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This month

» Meetings continue to be held in all five sections in NC to promote participation in the conference
and assign ‘micro-tasks’ as well as open positions.

> Atlanta SoutheastCon equipment / supply inventory is complete. Trip to get the equipment
planned for this weekend is on hold due to approaching tropical storm.

» Our patronage team will be reaching out to industry the next two months. Visits to high-level
trade shows over next two months to court potential exhibitors and workshops

» Jim and | will be working with IEEE-USA for possible participation in the Industry Day Thursday.
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